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We would first of all like to thank the Reviewers for their evaluation and thoughtful comments and 

suggestions, which have contributed to the improvement of the manuscript. After thorough revision of 

the manuscript, all changes have been highlighted in yellow.  

 

1 The section on PTLD has been extensively revised, including information on pediatric PTLD, 

specifying how it is more frequent than in adults, and how specific management strategies are required 

in the approach of these neoplasms. Please find the new paragraphs highlighted in yellow.  

 

2 The section on Donor-transmitted malignancies has been extensively revised, including comments 

discussing the importance of considering donors with central nervous system malignancies, given the 

low risk of transmission, especially if certain conditions are met, and considering donor shortage and 

the possibility of dying on the waiting list. Please find the new paragraphs highlighted in yellow.  

 

 

We sincerely hope the manuscript will now be suitable for publication and thank you again for publishing our 

manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

Patrizia Burra 

 

 

 

  

 


